Hansen James

I strongly support new rules to better protect our Type III waters. Although they may seem
insignificant to some,they are the foundation of our entire aquatic system. We are spending millions
of tax money to improve physical habitat. This money will be wasted if we can improve water
quality and low flow quantity.



